
Summer 2022 

Dear 4th grade Families, 

I am very pleased to be your child’s homeroom teacher this year.  In 4th Grade, our 
class will be experiencing many wonderful new changes.  Students will have different 
teachers for most subjects.  I will be your student’s math and social studies teacher.  I 
like using fun activities such as songs and projects to teach them these two subjects! 

Transition, organization and growth mind set skills will be a key focus during the 
first few weeks of school.  It is also extremely important to check your child’s planner 
each night to help your student stay on top of their assignments and activities. 

 You’ll find a fourth Grade School Supply list on the Uwchlan Hills website for the 
supplies your student will need at school.  Please let me know if you would like a copy or 
have any questions. I also suggest that your student have the following supplies at home: 
Multiplication flash cards; calculator (used only to check homework once it’s all finished!); 
supply of pencils and glue sticks to restock at school when your child needs to replenish; 
and a 12-pack of colored pencils.  Our class room is always looking for supplies such as 
pencils, Kleenex, paper towels and hand sanitizer.  

 Please always feel free to contact me at any time by email with any questions or 
concerns you may have @ hlemler@dasd.org.  Please let me know anytime if something is 
going on with your student at home or at school. 

I love hearing from you and I do believe we are a team.  I’m looking forward to an exciting 
year full of growth with your child.  See you at Back to School Night on Tuesday, August 
23rd! 

Sincerely, 

Ronnie Lemler 


